HARRISON FIRE DEPARTMENT

206 HARRISON AVENUE
HARRISON, NEW YORK 10528
914-835-1106
Chief Ralph Straface

Chief Vito L. Faga Jr. Chief Henry Mohr

November 26, 2021

Resolved to accept the request By Chief Ralph Straface of Fire District 2, to accept the proposal of VM
Transportation for the installation of testing wells and perform all required testing of soil, Ground water and
all required reporting and documentation required by the County and state of NY relating to the soil
contamination and removal for the renovation project. At a cost not to exceed $45,000 .

Further resolved that the Comptrollers office and Purchasing be authorized to cut the purchase order for this
project.

This is a continuation of the existing contaminated soil issue.



